
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Open Evening 2021 – 23rd September 2021 
 
We would like to invite you to the open evening of The Priory Pembroke Academy to find out more 
about our wonderful school before making a final decision on your choice of Secondary School (by the 
31st October). Whether you already have a connection with the Academy, have visited us before, or are 
new to the area, you are very welcome to attend.  Please come and see what we could offer your child. 
 
We invite you to visit us on Thursday 23 September 2021 from 1700. 
To help us organise the timings and numbers, and allow parents the flexibility to visit other schools, we 
will be delivering talks over three sessions with the following arrangements: (There is no need to book) 
 
17.30 : Headteacher/Student presentation in the Main Hall. 
18.30 : Headteacher/Student presentation in the Main Hall. 
19.30 : Headteacher/Student presentation in the Main Hall. 
 
The presentation will set out our core values and our vision for the school moving forwards. This will be 
followed by an opportunity to look around the Academy, meet some of our current students, try a range 
of activities and talk to teachers from all departments. Refreshments will also be available, and there 
will be a chance to meet members of the Senior Leadership Team.  
 
For those parents unable to attend the Open Evening or who require additional information, please 
contact the admissions team coordinator Mrs Cooper  and we can arrange a tour or meeting.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to draw parents’ attention to the School Admission 
Arrangements which can be found on the Academy website at www.priorypembroke.co.uk .  
  
If you have any questions about the transfer of students to The Priory Pembroke Academy, please do 
not to hesitate to contact us. We can achieve together to get the best for your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr S Evans      
Headteacher      


